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In response to Covid-19, many local authorities are redesigning their streets to accommodate more pedestrians and cyclists. In partnership with Guide Dogs, RNIB and Visionary, Thomas Pocklington Trust have developed guidance for local authorities to ensure designs are inclusive and reflect the needs of blind and partially sighted people.  
The guidance outlines the importance of communication with visually impaired people on the changes and their reliance on physical cues such as kerbs, tactile paving and controlled crossings to navigate safely. 

You can read the full guidance here
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